
 Writtle Infant School 
A very special place, where learning has no limits. 
 

 

WRITTLE JUNIOR SCHOOL 

Together Everyone Achieves More 

 

 

Monday, 11 May 2020 

Dear All 

 

We hope that you have had a good weekend and managed to enjoy at least some of the lovely weather. 

 

We are sure that many of you watched the Prime Minister’s speech last night in which he broadly outlined how the 

government hopes the country will be moving forward in the coming months. 

 

As part of this speech he referred to primary schools.  Very little detail was shared and we are currently awaiting 

further guidance from the Department of Education and the Local Authority to clarify what these expectations actually 

look like in an Infant or Junior school setting.   

 

In the short-term, nothing has changed and we will provide further information in the coming days and weeks once 

we are able to do so. 

 

Warm regards, 

  
Helen Castell 

Headteacher, Writtle Infant School 

Nick Taylor 

Headteacher, Writtle Junior School 

 


